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Medical Board Revokes License of Dr. Scott Shaw McNeill, Lic. # K7058, of San 

Antonio 

On January 15, 2010, the Board entered an Automatic Revocation Order for an indefinite period 

against Scott Shaw McNeill, M.D., for violations of a 2004 10-year Agreed Order, which 
required, among other terms and provisions, that Dr. McNeill submit to random alcohol and drug 

screenings to ensure abstinence from alcohol and/or other prohibited substances.  The 2004 
Order also provided that any violation of that provision by having a positive drug screen could 
result in the automatic revocation of Dr. McNeill’s license.  In addition to having other 

documented compliance violations, the immediate revocation of Dr. McNeill’s license was based 
on his violation of the 2004 Order by testing positive for alcohol on a drug screen performed in 

March 2009.  
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